
Year 2 –   school week beginning 07.07.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a busy week in Year 2! On Monday, we enjoyed watching the Year 6 play dress-rehearsal, 
and were very proud of our school community. On Wednesday, children worked hard to design and 
make their ice-lollys, which couldn’t have come at a better time, and will help keep us cool this week. 
It was lovely speaking to you all at Parents’ Evening, about the wonderful progress your children have 
made this year; we will miss teaching them! 
On Friday 18th, please send your child to school with a carrier bag. This is so children can take their 
books home from this year.  
 
 

SuperHeroes at Farnham Maltings:  

 
Upcoming Events 
Thursday 17th July- 1:30pm Mrs Best’s Leaving Mass 
Thursday 17th Juily- 3:30pm, Mrs Best’s family picnic on the field 
Friday 18th July – Last day of the school year! (13:30 finish) 
 
Homework 
Mathletics is set on a Friday, and due in the following week.  
Spellings on EdShed : Words that are homophones.  
There, their, here, hear, see, sea, too, two, blue, blew.  
Accelerated Reader LINK.  
 
 
Have a wonderful, sunny weekend, 
     Miss Bellapaisiotou                                  Mrs Mu 

https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/educatorportal/

